MARY DEAN’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

26th April 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Football Coaching for Years 1 & 2
Our school football coach, Mr Maynard has arranged for two football training sessions to be held in school at lunchtimes in preparation for a football competition for children in years 1 and 2.  These will take place on Wednesday 4th May and Wednesday 11th May.  (The competition is on Monday 16th May, details to follow).  The children will need to change as quickly as possible as soon as the bell goes at 12.00noon.  They will have their lunch afterwards.  Children from these sessions will be chosen to represent the school at the football competition.  
Children will need to have kit for each session.  Normal games kit will be fine.  They will need boots, shin pads and a bottle of water.  They need to bring their shin pads to every session in order to take part.
Please complete and return the slip below to give permission for your child to take part.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs. T. Jones
Head Teacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 Football Coaching for Years 1 & 2
Child’s Name …………………………………………… Child’s Class ………………………………………….
I would like my child to take part in the football coaching sessions on Wednesday 4th   and 11th May 2022 during lunchtime.
I will ensure my child has appropriate kit including boots, shin pads and a bottle of water.

If no family member can be contacted (*) I give / do not give consent for emergency medical treatment to be arranged in the event of an injury.  
(*) Please delete as appropriate.

Signed ………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)  Date:…………………………….
Name:………………………………………………….

